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Storm Water Advisory Board 
 
 
 
June 28, 2018 
 
 
 
 The regularly scheduled meeting of the Porter County Storm Water Advisory Board 
(SWAB) to be held on Monday, July 9, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. has been canceled due to a lack of 
business. 
 
 The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, August 13, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. 
at the Porter County Administrative Center, 155 Indiana Ave., Ste. 205, Valparaiso, Indiana. 
 
 
 
         Michael E. Novotney, PE 

County Engineer 
 
 


